Worcester Area Schools Project



'Jesus in the City Ministries'



Dear Tony,

Just a quick letter of thanks for all your hard work in Worcester a couple of weeks ago. It really was an amazing week where God worked in many lives. Some of God's amazing work was evident straight away and some will become evident in the years to come. I know personally of a few young people that God had been preparing beforehand to receive the message of life which you brought!

In total around 1500 young people heard the gospel over the course of the week and I know that for the majority it was the first time they had heard it! Praise the Lord! We endeavour to build on the foundation of Jesus Christ which has been laid.

Once again thank you for everything, I pray that He will continue to bless and use your ministry. "For I determined not to know anything among you except Christ and Him crucified." 1 Corinth 2:2

Thank you for your wonderful message that you had to share, I pray that God will continue to keep that fire burning in your heart for the lost.

I pray that God surrounds you and your family with His love and joy as you celebrate the birth of Jesus Christ.

In His service

David Shirley Schools worker

"Though your sins are like scarlet, they shall be white as snow; though they are red like crimson, they shall be as wool." Isaiah 1:18

"He has not dealt with us according to our sins, nor punished us according to our iniquities." Psalm 103:10



In association with Scripture Union WASP is a registered charity. Number 1077545